
                               
 

                               
 
 

 

 

Enjoy the weekend,               

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Brooker and Miss Lewington  

 

  14th December 2018                    Term: Autumn 2    Week: six 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Christmas Post 

Keep sending in your Christmas cards.  

The children have loved receiving the ones 

given out so far. 
 

 
Well done to Oliver and Kai who are our stars of 

the week.  Fantastic effort! 

       
Well done to Finnley and Elliot who are VIP’s this 

week.  Keep up the super manners! 

This week, we have been busy practising for our infant performance of “Hey Ewe!”.  The 

children loved the opportunity to perform for their families.  They were extremely brave to 

join in and show their marvellous shepherd and sheep hoedown.  We hope you enjoyed the 

performance if you were lucky enough to join us and many thanks for providing such fabulous 

costumes, they all looked amazing! 

On Tuesday, the whole school took part in our “Reindeer Run” in support of St Luke’s Hospice.  

Everyone wore their red noses and antlers as they ran/walked. We did so many laps we lost 

count!  (If you decided to join in with the sponsored side of the event the forms and donations 

need to be in by next Tuesday). 

The children have been enjoying a “Santa’s workshop” area in the classroom.  This has 

provided the opportunity for writing letters to Santa, making and decorating toys, wrapping 

presents, creating Christmas cards and packing the sack for Christmas day.  The children have 

also been busy creating Christmas angels to decorate the classroom. 

In maths, we have been using tooth picks and marshmallows to create 2D and 3D 

shapes.  The children enjoyed the challenge of trying to construct recognisable shapes as well 

as houses, towers, kites and windows! 

 On Friday, the children were invited to wear their Christmas jumpers to support Save 

the Children.  They all looked fantastically festive.  Many thanks for your support! 

 

 

 


